
Date: 13 February 2025 

Enquiries: Mr Mthunzi Mama 

Contact: 049 807 5700 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Residents 

 

Kindly note that the Municipality is currently attending to a Major Water 

Main Break in Somerset Street. 

 

This will contribute towards water supply interruptions. 

 

The maintenance team is on site and attending to emergency repairs. 

 

Motorists are requested to use alternative routes during this period. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and request 

consumers to use water sparingly. 

 

DR. E.M. RANKWANA 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 

       URGENT NOTICE TO GRAAFF-REINET RESIDENTS        


